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16/05/22 Y6 PGL Barton Hall 

20/05/22 Class photos  

27/5/22  Jubilee family celebrations on the field 

pm 

wb 30/05/22 Half term 

10/06/22 INSET school closed 

20/06/22 Y4 Camp Kernow 

wb 04/07/22 Y6 Transition week 

14/07/22 & 15/07/22 Y6 Show 

21/07/22 Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

22/07/22 Y6 Clapping Out 

22/7/22 Term ends 

• PLEASE LOAD DINNER  

MONEY ACCOUNTS   

BEFORE YOUR CHILD  

HAS A MEAL 

• WEEK 2 OF THE MENU NEXT WEEK  

 

We are always incredibly proud of our team here 

at St Minver, but this week we are bursting. In our 

last newsletter we told you that our Year 6 children 

would sit their SATs tests this week. We asked them 

to remember their inner confidence and strength 

and to be mindful of the fact that we know how 

much more there is to each of them than what 

has been assessed. We really have been blown 

away by their positivity – what an inspiring bunch 

of humans they are! This week has been like any 

other for Year 6, full of hard work, smiles and 

laughs, learning and FUN! And to celebrate the 

end of a challenging week met with resilience 

and true Team St Minver spirit, Year 6 partied hard 

this afternoon, with a picnic and a very messy 

water fight on the field! Well done to every 

member of our Year 6 team, who are off on a 

residential trip to Barton Hall next week for more 

adventures! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All classes are busily preparing for our Jubilee 

celebrations, which will take place on Friday 27th 

May. You will have received your invitation via 

email this week and we very much hope you can 

join us for our party, to include singing, dancing, 

artwork and refreshments. Please keep an eye out 

for sign-up sheets to support us in providing the 

party food for all.  Please let us know if you would 

like to attend; you can email us at 

hello@stminver.org or give us a call on 01208 

862496, so we know approximate numbers. 

Have a great weekend everyone!  

Team St Minver 

 

 

Newsletter wb 2nd May 2022 

Class Photos 

Just a reminder that class photos will be 

taken next week on Friday 20th May. We 

will not be taking part in our Active Mile 

this day so please ensure that the children 

are smartly dressed in their normal school 

uniform. We will do a ‘Wake and Shake’ in 

place of our running. 

Next Thursday, 19th May, will be our termly census. Miss Martin 

collects and submits data about the profile of our school that day, as a 

representative example, which then has future funding implications for us. 

It is especially important that all children in Classes R,1 and 2 are counted 

for a lunch that day, since we won’t get universal lunch funding for the rest 

of the term for your child if they have a packed lunch on census day, even 

though you will be entitled to send  them for a free lunch any day you wish 

to. All infant children will be offered something from the server, but may 

want to supplement this with a small packed lunch if necessary. Thurs-

day’s lunch—Beef Bolognaise & Pasta, Veggie Nachos & 

Wedges with salad 
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We are delighted to confirm that the 

following children were awarded Star of the 

Week today! 

 

Year R:   Myles and Albie for showing resilience and 

determination when working on their writing this week. 

 

Year 1: Ethan, George and Jowan for much improved 

concentration in their writing. And a special mention to 

Anna, for settling into Year 1 so beautifully.  

Year 2:  Isla for working hard to improve the presentation 

of her work and excellent maths work. Flossy for excellent 

writing and working hard to complete tasks set during the 

lesson.  

Year 3:   Izzy for wonderful effort in literacy this week and 

producing an amazing piece of writing. Otis for being a 

fractions whizz and helping and encouraging his friends 

that they can do it too!  

Year 4:   Ben for showing great DT skills when building a 

strong structure. Willow for her enthusiasm to catch up 

and get stuck in with DT.  

Year 5:  All of Year 5 for working so amazingly and calmly 

in the hall in support of Year 6. A special mention to Inna 

who has started at St Minver this week and is an amazing 

addition to our team. 

Year 6:  All of Year 6 for such a calm, resilient and focused 

attitude to their SATs tests. Alfie for working so well 

independently on his model shelter and showing great 

building skills! 

 

Our school motto is “Be brave, be kind, belong” 

Who has been a great ambassador in demonstrating 

these values this week? 

Sebastian (Year 2) for his calm and helpful approach 

at playtimes. Nate (Year 6) for an awesome game of 

tennis with Mrs Warren! Chloe (Year 5) for her friendly 

nature and for organising games. Zellie (Year 5) for 

looking after the younger children when they were 

upset. Molly (Year 6) for helping a friend in need. Albie 

(Year R) for showing kindness to his friends. Millie (Year 

4) for being caring and reassuring Lexi after she was 

hurt at playtime. 
  

Who will be demonstrating these values next week? 

 

If you wish to get in touch please contact us in 

one of the following ways: 

Tel: 01208 862 496 

Email: hello@stminver.org 
 

You can also find us on:  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/StMinverSchool 

Website: www.stminver.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A shout out for... 

Toilet rolls please! Miss Bradley will be 

using them to make soldiers in 

Crafternoon Club next week so please 

send any into school on Monday. 

St Minver School 

Would like to invite you to celebrate 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

With us on 

Friday 27th May 2022 

1.15 for 1.30pm—3pm 

There will be music, dancing and 

refreshments for you to enjoy plus 

artwork produced by every class 

for you to see! 

Dress: Red, White and Blue 

RSVP: 01208 862496 / 

          hello@stminver.org 

Please let us know how many 

people would like to attend 

mailto:hello@stminver.org?subject=email%20address%20link

